COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURES.

27th June, 1939.

Dear Sir,

With reference to recent correspondence
regarding the pumping arrangements for The Rowhedge
Ironworks Coe Ltd's Yard No.585, I now send herewith,
for your information, a copy of a letter which has
to-day been addressed to the Bullders in comnexion
with the approval of amended plans of bilge and ballast
pipes in the engine room and bilge, ballast, steaming
out and vapour pipes in spaces forward of the engine
FOOm.

Copies of the plans in question are
also enclosed, and the prints previously forwarded to
you should be cancelled.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
Mre Ho.Y. Bell,
IPSHICHe.




